
 

 

School Shop October Break Opening Hours 

The School Shop will be closed during the October break, from and including, Monday 28th October – 
Wednesday 30th October 2019. 

The shop will reopen on Thursday 31st October, between the hours of 9am-3pm, and Friday 1st November, 
between 9am -2pm.  

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

Please click here to read a letter from Liz Green, our chair of governors, regarding parent governor 
vacancies. Today (18th October 2019) is the last day to register an expression of interest.  Many thanks. 

 

West Side Story 

Lymm High School’s most promising actors and musicians take to the stage for four consecutive evenings 
this autumn in their performance of Laurents’ ever-popular West Side Story. 
Set to Berstein’s and Sondheim’s iconic score including Tonight, America and I Feel Pretty, the cast will 
explore the rivalry of two teenage street gangs, the Jets and the Sharks, amid a fledgling romance between 
opposite sides. Students have shown huge dedication and commitment to their rehearsals and we look 
forward to what promises to be a compelling and impressive production of one of the most heart-wrenching 
and relevant musical dramas of our time. 
Adults: £8 | Children & Concessions £5 

November 19-22 | 7PM Lymm High School Main Hall 
Tickets are available to purchase from the school shop. T: 01925 755458 

 

Carol Service 

The Lymm High School Carol Service takes place in St Peter's Church, on Monday 16th December. Students 
past and present, parents, staff, governors and the broader Lymm High School community come together to 
enjoy this special evening.  
A poignant occasion, this candlelit service is a fitting end to our term and marks the beginning of our 
Christmas celebrations. In the beautiful surroundings of St Peter's Church, in Oughtrington our students and 
young people play a central role in this service.  
Some are given the opportunity to recite poetry or deliver readings, while others may sing in one or more of 
the School’s many choirs or play music. The evening concludes with refreshments served at the church 
Please join us for this very special service, all are welcome to attend. 

 

Knowledge Organisers 

Please click here to read an important letter regarding Knowledge Organisers. 

 

Extra-Curricular Timetable 

We have a large range of extra-curricular activities on offer that students can take part in this year. The  
Extra-curricular timetable has now been uploaded to the school website under the Enrichment and Extra-
curricular timetable menu tab. 

 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Parent_Governor_Vacancies_Letter_Oct_2019_FINAL.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Knowledge-Organisers-2019.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Extra-Curricular-Timetable-V.2019-2020.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Extra-Curricular-Timetable-V.2019-2020.pdf


PE Extra-Curricular Timetable 

Sport is now back in full swing at Lymm High School, please check the website weekly on a Monday for 
updated fixtures and results. The PE extra-curricular timetable has now been uploaded to the school website 
under the Enrichment and Extra-curricular timetable menu tab.  

 

Sport Fixtures & Results with SOCs Sport 

This year we have launched SOCS, an online school communication system for extra-curricular sport 
sessions, sport fixtures and results. Click here to read and important letter that explains the new system and 
how you can use it to access information relating to extra-curricular sport.  

 

Cashless Catering 

We politely remind all parents/carers to top up your child’s cashless catering accounts via Parent Pay each 
week to ensure your child is able to purchase food during their break and lunchtimes. 

 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to Alison Norman who won £56.10 with our Lymm High School Lottery last Saturday!  

You could be a winner too!  

If you have expressed interest in joining our lottery and have not yet done so, please head to our dedicated 
lottery website here. The more supporters we have, the bigger the weekly jackpot! Your support would be 
hugely appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

Y7 IAG Evening 

Thank you to all parents that managed to attend our 'Year 7 Meet the Tutor' evening.  I hope you managed 
to find the information useful and it was reassuring to put faces to names.  If you could not attend but have 
any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with either your child’s form tutor, Head of Year 7, Mrs 
Worrall or student services.  To read a full message from Mrs Worrall click here. 

 

Y7 Netball 

Training after school will be taking place on Tuesday 22nd October 3.30-4.45pm. All are welcome to attend. 
Extra lunch-time training sessions will take place on Wednesdays for a select squad – students should check 
the sports notice board in school for further details. 

 

Maths Sets 

Year 7 students should have brought letters home this week informing parents/carers of their new set in 
Mathematics. Please contact Mr Mullin if you have not received this information: jmullin@lymmhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

https://sport.lymmhigh.org.uk/
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/2019-20-KS3-KS4-Extra-Curricular-Timetable.pdf
https://sport.lymmhigh.org.uk/
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/SOCs-Parent-Launch-Letter-2019.pdf
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lymm-high-school
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/category/year-7/
mailto:jmullin@lymmhigh.org.uk


 

Make It Stick Support Sessions 

Please click here to access the ‘Make it stick’ support sessions on offer for Year 11 students. 

A letter with more information about the run up to the mocks, the Make it Stick evening and opportunities 
available to Year 11 will be uploaded on the school website next week.  

Date for the diary… 

Monday 18th November – Make it Stick – helping your child to revise evening.   

6-7pm | Lower Hexagon 

Open to Year 10 & Year 11 parents. 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening 

Dear Year 11 Parents, 

We warmly invite you to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 14th November, 5.00pm – 8pm. 

Meet our committed staff and exceptional students and find out why our Sixth Form is so successful. 

Please note that the 5pm start time is set to accommodate external applicants only in order to provide them 
with the additional information they require. 

Current Lymm High School Year 11 students wishing to attend the open evening for Sixth Form should arrive 
at 5.30pm. 

 

Summer 2018 Certificate Collection 

For any Year 11 or Year 13 Students who left Lymm High School in summer 2018, last date for collection of 
summer 2018 certificates is Tuesday 26th November 2019. 

After this date Students will need to contact the Awarding Body direct to obtain copies of their certificates. 
Any queries please contact exams@lymmhigh.org.uk 

 

 

Summer 2018 Certificate Collection 

For any Year 11 or Year 13 Students who left Lymm High School in summer 2018, last date for collection of 
summer 2018 certificates is Tuesday 26th November 2019. 

After this date Students will need to contact the Awarding Body direct to obtain copies of their certificates. 
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http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/2019-20-Make-It-Stick-Year-11-Support-Sessions.pdf

